It was clear from our first meeting that Paul Goff and his team from Amazing Restoration would be
awarded the bid for our expansion and renovation of our ophthalmic clinic space. Our primary goal was
to find a contractor who would work with us to keep our practice open and at full capacity during the
entire project.

Paul Goff and his team were sensitive to our operational needs and exceeded our expectations as we
worked together each day to minimize the impact on patients, staff and physicians. We formulated a
plan to include two phases and we are happy to share that we stayed at 100% capacity in our clinic for
the entire project. The project management was superb and we never experienced a day when there
were no contractors on site moving forward on the project.

The ARI sub-contractors working were professional, considerate and helpful as they worked with us and
around us to bring our space plan to life. This success was possible due to the extreme attention to
detail when Paul Goff visited our job site each day. He kept us up-to-date on all project timelines,
worked through challenges that might impact our patient flow through the space and worked with us to
address any concerns as the project progressed.

Now that our project is complete, Paul and his team have continued to go above and beyond to make
sure our space is a showcase for our patients and visitors. We highly recommend Amazing Restoration
and are confident that anyone using their services will experience the same level of extraordinary
quality essential for a successful project.
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